
ONPA and JEMCO Hold 
Preparatory Meeting Ahead of 

JEMCO–US meeting

On August 12, 2025, the Office of the National 
Public Auditor held a meeting with the FSM Joint 
Economic Management Committee (JEMCO) 
team to discuss the Annual Implementation Plan 
(AIP) for FY2026. The meeting also included 
updates on the single audits for fiscal years 2023 
and 2024, in preparation for the JEMCO bilateral 
meeting with the US scheduled for August 27, 
2025 in Honolulu, Hawaii. 


